



Wednesday 10th March 2021

Dear Parents,

Y6 Educational Visit to Bryntysilio Update

We are still hoping that, just maybe, this residential visit may be able to go ahead, but unfortunately we cannot say one way or the other at this stage.

At this moment in time, residential visits are not allowed according to government guidance. However, the Government Road Map promises a relaxation in restrictions as time moves forward. A key date in the road map is potentially the 17th May when mixing indoors and staying overnight in hotels is allowed. We do not know whether that will apply to school residential visits.

We changed the dates with Bryntysilio a while ago, from last October to Monday 17th May 2021.

We can only await further information from the Government which may arrive quite late as they monitor transmission rates. However, if the government do give the green light then we shall move quickly to go ahead with the visit. We would like parents to be prepared in case we can go ahead.

Of course, if we are unable to run the visit then there will be a full refund for parents.

Fingers crossed for our children!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Newton and Mrs Dickson